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Attending: 

Kayla Ryan 

Jenny Combs 

Marie Judisch 

Michelle McCarthy 

Main purpose of this meeting was to review the remaining 3-5 grades that did not get finished up 

August 3, 2023. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/103Ytfq0lpfvNOhCHfi4AOIsAvdVXoh88YO0Wi6gG1c0/edit#gid

=1674906146  

Started to finish 3-5 started by reviewing and adding comments into the feedback tab. 

IT was decided that the development team would develop the examples.  That lead to another decision 

regarding clarity.  Marie’s comments are that you really have to go one by one, because sometimes 

clarity is sometimes in the verbs, sometimes it is by example. Kayla would like it to be set up like Canada, 

where there is a short description and you can hoover over it and it would pull up more information.  

Crosswalk from Oregon  

Marie stated that at the end of this process there will be two documents a short-condensed document 

and then ARM documents.  

Overall feedback for grades 3-5: 

 

 

Next steps, Marie said she will let the other team member’s review what we have done today. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/103Ytfq0lpfvNOhCHfi4AOIsAvdVXoh88YO0Wi6gG1c0/edit#gid=1674906146
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/103Ytfq0lpfvNOhCHfi4AOIsAvdVXoh88YO0Wi6gG1c0/edit#gid=1674906146
http://www.oregon.gov/ode/educator-resources/standards/mathematics/Documents/1_2021%20Oregon%20Math%20Standards%20Crosswalk%20(v.5.2.1).pdf

